
 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED BUDGET 
 
The Calhoun County Commissioner's Court will hold a Public Hearing on the 

2 0 1 7  Proposed Budget in the Calhoun County Commissioner's Court Room of 

the Courthouse, on September 8,  2016 at 10:00 a.m.  This notice is  in  

accordance  with  Section  111.007  and  Section  111.0075  of  the Texas Local 

Government code. 


